Dated April 1, 2017

CUE Board Members:

The Nominating Committee consisting of myself, Lou Cioccio, Larry Johnson, Sue Mueller, and Carol Repoff have developed a slate of candidates for CUE's April election. We have, however, not been able to identify anyone willing to take the position of Secretary. Therefore we submit the following slate with an open position and suggest we ask the membership for a volunteer for Secretary.

President John Fair Vice President Larry Johnson Treasurer Suzanne Matthews Secretary Open

At-Large Board Louis Cioccio Ed Group Hal Kelley Tanya Mattson Susan Mueller

Alternate At-Large Board Allison McKinstry Conrad Sobczak George Younkin

The above list should be published in the website and any newsletter forthcoming with a request for volunteers willing to take the role of Secretary for the election. Any volunteer(s) could be included in the final candidate slate for voting. I will be sending out a ballot for absentee voting later this month.

John Fair